
 

 

PC STATEMENTS TO THE PUBLIC SEPTEMBER 2022 : 

• BPC wish to encourage residents to respond to the consultation on the Local Government 
Boundary Commission for England (LGBCE) - New Ward Boundaries.  West Northamptonshire 
Council is currently undergoing an electoral review, that is run by the Local Government 
Boundary Commission for England (LGBCE). They are developing a new pattern of wards for 
West Northamptonshire Council.  The LGBCE is required to undertake an independent and 
impartial review of local authority electoral arrangements to make sure councillors represent 
about the same number of electors, and that ward arrangements help the council to work 
effectively. The LGBCE want to hear from local people and organisations. Views can be 
submitted directly to the LGBCE Local Government Boundary Commission for England 

Consultation Portal (lgbce.org.uk).  The deadline is 7 November 2022.   
 

• BPC wish to advise the community that they have been in contact with the Unitary Council 
regarding the Anglian Water issues in the parish. 

https://consultation.lgbce.org.uk/node/36573
https://consultation.lgbce.org.uk/node/36573

